
THE GRAND POKER CLUB 
Board Meeting 

Thursday, February 20, 2025 
 

 
The meeting was called to order by President John Luher at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Attendance:  President John Luher, Vice President Allen Swain, Secretary Haydee LaBreche, 
Treasurer Pat Rumsey, Members-at-Large:  Wayne Edsall and Lane Roehl 
 
Absent:  Ted Grove and Rocky Roccanova 
 
Guests:  Barbara Grady and Terri Swain 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Pat distributed a financial report.  We have $10,655.60 in our combined 
savings and checking accounts.  Haydee made a motion to accept the report; seconded by 
John. Motion passed. 
 
New Position:  Terri Swain has agreed to be our Communications Director. 
 
Free Lessons:  Lane and Rocky will continue to give free lessons in Hold’em every Friday at 
noon.  Lenny will give lessons in Omaha Hi/Lo on Friday at 3:30 p.m These lessons are 
geared to attract newcomers and members who would like to increase their knowledge of 
the games.  For those who cannot make the Friday lessons, check out “Tips” on our website 
(www.scgpoker.org) for ideas on how to improve your game.  
 
Players cashing at tournaments are expected to stay and help put away chips, cards, 
computers, and lock up the cabinets and return all keys to the key box.   
 
Guests:  Poker players from other communities have been coming on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays.  Tournament Directors are responsible to tell them that they may play on those 
days only three (3) times a year.  Poker players from other communities have unlimited play 
time on the Inter-Community Sundays and on Saturdays by invitation only. 
 
The ONE COMBINED TOURNAMENT that is played on the first Thursday of the month needs 
Tournament Directors.  John and Allen have agreed to run the game in March but we need 
others to sign up for the other months.  The game starts at 4:00 p.m. and we urge players 
to get there early so it can start on time. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:35 a.m. 
 
Submitted by Haydee LaBreche, Secretary 

http://www.scgpoker.org/

